
THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL (A836 BONAR BRIDGE TO ARDGAY) (30MPH SPEED LIMIT 
EXTENSION AND 50MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2023 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Highland Council proposes to make an Order in terms of 
Section 84 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 entitled as above.   
 
If the Order comes into force, the Order will introduce a 30mph speed limit on the A836 commencing 
141m or thereby to the west of its junction with the A949 Bonar – Clashmore – Dornoch Road and 
travelling in a westerly direction for a distance of 270m or thereby. 
 
The Order will also introduce a 50mph speed limit on the A836 commencing 206m or thereby to the 
south of its junction with the C1136 Ardgay – Brae Road and Link Road in Ardgay and travelling in 
a north easterly direction for a total distance of 955m or thereby. 
 
A copy of the draft Order, plan and the Authority’s Statement of Reasons for proposing to make the 
Order can be inspected at the Bonar Bridge Access Point, Carnegie Building, Lairg Road, Bonar 
Bridge, Ardgay, IV24 3EA during opening hours of Monday from 10am to 12.30pm and 2.30pm to 
5pm, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday from 10am to 12.30pm and Thursday from 10am to 12.30pm 
and 5.30pm to 8.00pm from 7th July to 7th August.  Documents may also be found at 
https://www.highland.gov.uk/roadsafety and selecting “Road Safety Consultations” or by emailing 
road.safety@highland.gov.uk, calling 01349 886601 or writing to Lisa MacKellaich, Road Safety 
Officer, Road Safety Team, Glenurquhart Road, Inverness, IV3 5NX. 
 
All objections to the proposals must be made in writing and must specify the grounds of objection 
on or before 7th August to the following:  
 
Lisa MacKellaich, Road Safety Officer, Highland Council lisa.mackellaich@highland.gov.uk or Lisa 
MacKellaich, Road Safety Officer, Road Safety Team, Glenurquhart Road, Inverness, IV3 5NX. 
 
7th July 2023 
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